
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

            2 March 2022 

 

 

Y1 Wonderdome Mobile Planetarium 

26th April 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Next half term, Y1 pupils are going to be learning all about space. In particular, 

we will be working on our ‘Moon Zoom’ topic. As an exciting launch to this, we 

have booked Wonderdome, the mobile planetarium, to come to school on 

Tuesday, 26th April 2022. We will be finding out about the planets in our solar 

system, space travel, the moon and constellations.  

 

The cost of this will be £5.30 per child, which is payable by ParentPay only, 

either online through the ParentPay website, or at your local PayPoint. In order 

for us to make sure the event can go ahead it is important that we receive 

payment by Monday, 28th March. While we fully appreciate that all 

contributions are voluntary, we are only able to offer experiences such as this 

if we receive sufficient support. If you are struggling to pay for the visit, please 

come in and discuss this with us. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Y1 Teachers 

Class Teachers 

 

 
 


